







NEWSLETTER February 2021

Welcome to the latest newsletter! What is there really to say, other than that, I cannot wait until we are able to re-open The Heene, once this Lockdown has been lifted, hoping that you have managed to stay safe and well. Here is a snapshot looking back at our past community events, held here since I have been Centre Manager. With your help, we will be able to create more special memories at The Heene in the future. Take care x



CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2015





CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2016



CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2017



SUMMER FAYRE 2018



CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2018



SUMMER FAYRE 2019





CHRISTMAS FAYRE 2019









Heene Community Centre, 122 Heene Road, Worthing, West Sussex, BN11 4PL Joanna Barden, Centre Manager / Health & Safety Representative Website: heenecommunitycentre.org Email: info@heenecommunitycentre.org